
         NEWSLETTER 

________________________________ 

WELCOME to our new members that joined us during our Seedy Sunday event, and a big THANK YOU to our 

returning members. 

It has been quite the stressful last two years, with opening, then closing and finally being open hopefully with 

no further closures. 

I will start with the current PHO announcement regarding masking and other safety procedures at the Centre. 

We have dropped the masking inside the Centre, however, if you feel comfortable with wearing a mask, by all 

means continue wearing one.  We will still have the hand sanitizers and sign in sheet when you enter by the 

back door.  

As before, if you feel ill, are sneezing, or any other symptoms please do not enter the Centre. 

We appreciate your support during this stressful time, because with out your support, and patience we could 

not manage to stay open. 

This will be a short newsletter to give you all an Update on what is happening at the Centre and upcoming 

events.  As most of you know, we had a very successful Seedy Sunday.  I think probably our most busiest one 

and well attended. 

Our next event is our Open House and tour of the facility, March 26, 1pm to 3 pm. The Quilters will be in 

Room 18, and the Art group in Room 16.  Refreshments will be served in the Auditorium.  Please take a 

minute or two to chat with the groups and see what they have accomplished in the last year. 

Our Spring Market is scheduled for Saturday, April 30 from 10 am to 2 pm. An Ad will be placed on our 

Facebook page, and will be sending out information letters and application forms to those who have 

inquired. 

Depending on the next announcement from the PHO, we will continue to schedule events during the year. 

THANK YOU AGAIN  for your continued support of the Community Centre. 



 

 


